


Certificate of Non-Applicability application 05/21/23
524 Pleasant Street, Belmont MA
Homeowner: Jim and Kathy Trainor
Contractor: Joe Trainor
774-244-0144

To the Office of Community Development
cc Historic Review Board
cc Building Inspectional Services

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find within this document the information for an application for 
Certificate of Non-Applicability. The property is at 524 Pleasant Street 
Belmont, and the area in review is a small elevator shaft tower that was 
part of an addition in 1980; 43 years ago. The current rubber roof is flat, 
and holds standing water against there sidewall, and is leaking into the 
elevator hoistway, as pictured below. We propose to remove that roof, 
leaving the substructure and shaft as it was constructed, and only 
change the pitch of the roof so it sheds water, then install a new rubber 
roof. This area is not visible in any way from Pleasant Street. Mr. Stefan 
Ahlblad visited the site, as pictured below, on May 03 and agreed the 
repair and change to the roof slope are minimal and as we would not be 
altering the trim work below the gutter or the copper gutter itself, it was 
agreeable in scope. We have applied for a building permit, and as the 
agent and applicant, I am the Construction Supervisor that would 
oversee the project.

Thank you for your time with the review of this matter.

Best,
Joe Trainor
CustomWorks Contracting, LLC
Joe@CustomWorks.us
774-244-0144




